
Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

The following is my response to the Bill of Rights Consultation.  

 

As a Northern Irish citizen I support that rights be protected for every human being and 

therefore want you please to include the protection of rights for every pre-born child. 

 

I have personal experience of abortion. After I was raped, at the age of 13, I was coerced by 

my parents into having my child removed by suction at a clinic in Liverpool. I was unable to 

grieve the loss of my child that lead to me experiencing post traumatic stress disorder (post-

abortion trauma). For the 12+ weeks I was carrying my child, Michael, he had his own DNA, 

not my DNA, and scientifically he was a completely different and separate human being to 

me.  I believe from the research that I’ve read that my son suffered pain during the 

procedure.  

 

The human rights of pre-born babies needs to be carefully considered, along with scientific 

facts, when including provision for them in this Bill. 

 

I look forward to hearing that you’ve received this letter and that my response will be 

considered along with the completed surveys you’ve received.  

 

With my regards, 

 

 

 

                
                         

 




